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Dear Chair Lieber and committee,  

I support SB 1589 to limit the weight of motored vessels. These vessels harm the 

harm the riverine ecosystem, disrupt and endanger other river users and harm 

private riverside property. I live near the Willamette river and enjoying canoeing, 

fishing and recreating on it. 

Thank you,  

Kevin Paker 


